QSCA TECHNICAL REPORT FEBRUARY 2012

I have scrutineered at many race meetings so far this season and have found no major issues have arisen. It has been good to scrutineer at Kingaroy speedway again and see the local cars back racing again.

With all the state titles still to be run I can see the next half of the season being extremely busy. With not to many issues with racecars so far this season hopefully all racecars will present to said titles meeting all current specifications.

Tony Cornelissen QSCA Tech Rep